
Washington State Department of Agriculture helps fund multiple Seattle food banks, 
including the Polack Food Bank, with a $272,646 grant.  
 
Contact: Washington State Department of Agriculture    

Food Safety and Consumer Services Division 
Attn: Kim Eads 

  Food Assistance Programs Manager 
PO Box 42560 
Olympia, WA 98504-2560 
 
Or 
 
Kim Eads at foodassistance@agr.wa.gov 

 

Dear Kim Eads,  
 
Thank you for the $272,646 Emergency Food Assistance Program grant that helps fund vital 
food banks in Washington, including Jewish Family Service’s Polack Food Bank in Seattle. 
 
The EFAP grant helps Jewish Family Service provide healthy food to vulnerable individuals and 
families of all backgrounds throughout the Puget Sound Region. With EFAP, the Polack Food 
Bank is able to purchase bulk foods, such as grains and beans, for those in need. 
 
This grant makes a crucial difference in the well-being, health and stability of my community. 
 
Thank you, 
Your signature here. 
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